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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Dr. Stephanie Howard, Deputy Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF REVISIONS TO 

THE 2019-2020 PAY PLAN  
 
DATE: March 17, 2020  
 

 

Administration is requesting the addition of Special Assistant to the Superintendent to the 
2019-2020 Pay Plan. This position will play an integral role in achieving our mission by 
supporting the Superintendent with day-to-day functions and key organizational projects 
and processes.  The position was budgeted, and therefore does not have an impact to 
the 2019-2020 Budget.   

 
***************************************** 

 

     
Administrative Recommendation:  
 
Approval of Revisions to the 2019-2020 Pay Plan. 


